Transportation Meeting
June 6, 2016 Draft
6:35-8:28 pm

In attendance: Gordon Murdock, John Mark Lucas, Betty Wheeler, Scott Jensen, Pat
Thompson, Les Everett, Ray Bryan, Daniel Sarasti, Brian Longley
Staff: Cailin Rogers, Bettsy Hjelseth, Jeff Cornell

Raymond Ave
Stop

Introductions Ray moved to approve the minutes and agenda. Pat seconded the motion.

and Agenda

Green Line Matt Privratsky presented on his work through the Knight Foundation on

Walkability Walkability along the green line. He has room in his budget for 50-60 more
signs. He wants input on both broad themes. The group suggested that they
connect with St. Paul Smart Trips and look at maps already at stations.

Seal to We will reach out to Mary at Seal about the idea of putting forward an ADA

request. Daniel suggested to contact Larry and the Human Services
Coordinator from Public Housing. Cailin to follow up with Mary at Seal.
We also need to connect with Mary about the food shelf.

Art Fair recap
and Drive 25

We got 65 pledges.

We will take pledges online. If someone takes a pledge, they can have a
magnet. This will go out in the newsletter this month. We have people in the
committee who will deliver them to people in the community.

We have a dozen signs left and we want to put some in on Territorial and at
Hampden and Raymond. Wind has affected the signs.

Betty moved to have some proportionality to the sign placement so that
there is a balance in north and south St. Anthony Park. There are 28 signs
and we need to figure out where to place all of them. John Mark noted that
we have permission from the City to put the signs in a number of places,
including all gateways into the neighborhood. Brian noted that we need a list
and people to put up the signs. Daniel suggested an adopt a sign program
wherein members of the committee look after a sign or two.

Cailin will talk to Kristal about doing a story on the Drive 25 campaign as
well as reach out to Jon Schumacher and put it on the list serv.

Could there be a four way stop at Raymond and Hampden?

John Mark will send put the map and people will volunteer to put out the
sings at the assigned locations.

Brian and Ray will handle deliveries.

Cailin will email Jon Schumacher and ask for a reimbursement for Pat.

Raymond and
Como

We want to know about bump outs. Can we do double parking in the
business district but not in the more residential area.is impossible to have




the bike lanes protected by parking? How do these options impact crossing
at intersections?

Agenda item for next month. Discuss next month and then share comments
and questions with Barb.

Ask when she needs to submit her plans.

Stop For Me 9 traffic stops in total, 5 citations for failure to yield, 5 other citations. Stop

Recap For Me campaign will finalize a report and send to district councils. We will
send thank you cards to the students who volunteered.

Pelham June 11 event in Desnoyer Park to build a bridge. Daniel to places. Few

Update Drive 25 campaign signs.

other items Sunrise Bank is being located where it is because of the green line. Bids will
be open on lumber yard tomorrow.

Adjourn Les moved to adjourn at 8:28




